From: Tammy Donnell

To: Friddle, Kathryn M
Subject: 525 N.W 27
Date: Monday, December 2, 2024 3:21:08 PM

HP commission, I own the house nextdoor West to 525 N.W 27 st, [ would like to say the
chain link fence belongs to my property and should now be removed. There has been one
picture window and one kitchen window removed on the west side of the property, these were
filled in and covered with vinyl siding. The work stop order was never adhered to. I have had
to turn in the detached garage as unsecured since a homeless man took up residence
Thanksgiving day. In my lifetime living here the front porch columns were always

wrought iron. It was my understanding 20 years ago when Paseo went into HL status that
windows could not be removed and filled in and that historical elements were to be retained.

Thank you for your assistance in this matter.



